
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/11/24/201              Date: 30.11.2024 

 

NOTICE 

An Awareness Camp on Gateway to Indian Army” 

 

This is to inform all Students of the college that  

“An Awareness Camp on Gateway to Indian Army” 

will be held on 

04 December 2024 at 12:00 p.m. in the Auditorium Hall EB-15. 

Those who are interested to join to Indian Defense System including NCC and NSS 

members are hereby informed to be present in the Awareness Camp. It will be 

conducted for 1 hour. 

NSS and NCC members must join the camp. 

Mr. Akhil Bandhu Sahoo, Ex-Asst. Sub-Inspector (SSB, MHA) and Hean of 

Academy of N. N Defense Academy will address the audience. 

  

 

 

        
______________________      ________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kumar Sen      Prof. Nimai Poddar  

Principal        IQAC Coordinator  

      

  

  

 

 

 


